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25th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The forecast for the week ahead shows steadily increasing temperatures up to and including the 
“Dress as a saint”/Summer Fayre event on Friday 29th June.  With this in mind please take note of the following: 
 
Pupils will not be required to wear ties this week.  Please keep ties safe at home and a further decision will be 
made and communicated to you with regards to the week beginning Monday 2nd July. 
 
Please also note that a small number of children are wearing trainers to school. This contravenes 
our uniform policy and is unfair to the vast majority of our pupils who do take pride in their sense of belonging at 
St. Mary’s.  Persistent attendance in non-school uniform may trigger a sanction in line with the school’s policy. 
 
A small number of children are also wearing non-school hairbands and accessories.  Please ensure long hair is tied 
back and that any accessories are in a plain, simple design that is either black or navy blue. 
 
Please apply sun cream to your child before school and provide them with sunglasses and an appropriate hat for 
any outside time this week.  These items must be labelled please. 
 
Water is freely available to children throughout the day.  A reusable, named water bottle is more sturdy than a 
disposable one and is also better for the environment.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in these matters. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H Armstrong 
Headteacher 
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